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November 7, 2023         

 

 

Dear Saffy Mehta,   

 

Congratulations! Troy University is delighted to admit you for our 
undergraduate studies at the Troy Campus for the Spring 2024 semester. We 
look forward to enrolling you in our Bachelor program. 

Plan to arrive on campus by January 8, 2024.  

Please remember that upon arrival at Troy University, you will need to 
present all official (original) academic documents including your 
diploma/certificate and transcripts/mark sheets with translation in 
English. We recommend that you check our academic Undergraduate 
Catalog online at www.troy.edu  for more information relating to your 
academic program. 

We will continue to correspond with you by email over the next few weeks to 
provide additional information. We understand that you may have additional 
questions before arriving. Please address your concerns or questions to 
arrival@troy.edu.  

Once again, it is our pleasure to welcome you to Troy University where we 
look forward to meeting you soon. We wish you safe travels and believe you 
have made an excellent decision by choosing Troy University to fulfill your 
educational dreams. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

     Hardy Baker 
     Admissions Enrollment Specialist 
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